
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hail and Farewell Lions of District 6C. ‘Tis bittersweet times writing this last DG newsletter article. In the past, I have  
likened my approach to that of the Robin Williams character Mork from Ork asking “what did I learn this week?”  except 
that the time line is now “this decade”.  
 

The first thing I learned, or was reminded of, is that LIONS are the greatest group of people on the planet. I knew that as  
I rubbed elbows with North American Lion Leaders but in the past couple of years my exposure has been expanded by  
USA/Canada Leadership Forums and International conventions and even a variety of District conventions. The term 
“broadened horizons” comes to mind. My year as governor began with Area and Reginal training and inclusion in  
Fukuoka DGE Group 20 , led by dynamic leaders from North America and the world. The best trainers I have ever been 
exposed to included PID Brian Sheehan. Thanks Brian and Group 20, because I now have a network of “go to” people that 
is forever. My DG year was rocky because of some critical health issues that started in Japan and got worse instead of 
better. As some of you are aware, I considered resigning but was convinced it would be OK. It turned out reasonably.  
 

I have been asked to serve as chair of a couple of committees, subject to Council and Cabinet approval, and have agreed 
to be of service.  I look forward to that service. It is a little more focused and manageable. But back to the original prem-
ise of “what did I learn?” I learned that Lions, by and large, are proud but they are not boldly so. If you look at a Lions 
meeting, everyone is wearing some insignia on shirts and jackets and bags and the like but not so much in the general 
public. Our costume is almost a secret ritual for many, when it should be a proud demonstration of part of our identity.  
I try to remember to wear my Lions pin every day, no matter my dress. Join me. A polo shirt with a Lions logo or a T-shirt 
with a  KidSight crest or a ball cap showing Lions membership is a great way to start tat elevator speech. We don’t hesi-
tate to wear a Bronco emblazoned T-shirt. 
 

Speaking of elevator speeches, I still preach about elevator speeches. I have learned more and more about evaluating my 
potential audience and I have a dozen elevator speeches at my disposal for a spontaneous informational snippet about 
Lions. A couple with children, especially one with glasses, will invariably start me on a 30 second KidSight promo. Health 
Fair, developmental disability, disaster relief, service dogs, and  literacy all trigger a Lions Clubs message. I carry business 
cards with Lions Club logos on them. Not just my DG (soon to be PDG) cards, are at my disposal, pretty much all the time, 
but so are my  Laughing Jack Rabbit business card and my Awareness Center card, each bearing a Lions logo. Most snail 
mail I send has a Lions return address sticker with logo. I am a LION. A proud Lion.  
 

As the year ends, make a couple little promises to yourself. Be a proud Lion. It is not necessary to be obsessed. Be a Lion. 
Work on one or two club or district projects with passion and leave yourself lots of room for family, work, and fun. It is 
not necessary that you do it all. Support your club and district leaders and, better yet, become a leader, even is a com-
mittee chair with no higher aspirations. Remember to say “please” and “thank you”. Keep in mind that you might not 
agree with your fellow Lions or Lion leaders, but that should not make you mortal enemies. Lions is no place for politics 
or religious debate. 
Thanks to all the people who supported me as District Governor and I hope that you will continue to support me in my 
committee assignments, but more importantly, support your new DG and cabinet. There is a lot to be done and it takes a 
team of selfless Lions to do it. 
 

                                                                                                                  ROAR 
 

                                                                                               DG Jack 

 



 
 

Remembering KidSight Trustee Paz Bernhoft 

6NE KidSight Colorado Trustee Paz Bernhoft passed away in May.  Lion Paz was a huge supporter of 
the KidSight Program and instrumental in increasing the number of children screened in 6NE.  Lion Paz 
received her first pair of eyeglasses from a Lions Club as a child and never forgot what a difference it 
made in her life.  Lion Paz requested that anyone wishing to honor her memory can do so by making a 
donation to KidSight Colorado.  We will miss you Lion Paz. 
 

The Latest Screening Results 

Since July 1, 2016 we have screened more than 53,450 children statewide and referred 
more than 5,900.  The rate of referral is 11.2 percent.  In 6C 32,139 children were 
screened and 3,934 referred for a rate of referral of 12.2 percent.  After June 30 I will 
publish final numbers of children screened for the year. 
  

 

6C KidSight Colorado Volunteer Recognized 

This year at the 6C cabinet meeting the KidSight Colorado program recognized the Outstanding  
Volunteer of the Year.  Congratulations to Lion Robert Storrs from the Golden Lions Club for his great 
work.  Lion Bob coordinates the program for the Golden Lions Club and he and his club screened more 
than 5,000 children this year in the Golden area. Congratulations Lion Bob! 
  

Please Submit All Screening Consent Forms 

The end of the KidSight fiscal year is approaching fast on June 30, 2017.  Please make sure you send me 
all of the consent forms for screenings you have done this fiscal year July 2016 through June 
2017.  Over the summer I will be evaluating the year as well as preparing end of the year reports and I 
want to make sure I have included all of your hard work for this year.   
  

I Can’t Thank You Enough For All You Do! 

It has been another extraordinary year for the KidSight Colorado program with more than 53,000  
children screened.  This success is only possible because of the hard work and dedication of the Lions  
of Colorado.  You touch the lives of so many children in Colorado and in many cases you change their 
lives forever by identifying a vision problem that can be corrected. 
  

Every day KidSight Colorado identifies fourteen children with a vision problem!  You make a  
difference, one child at a time.  Thank you again for all that you do!   

 

                                           
Holly Rutherford-Allen                
Executive Director 
Colorado Lions KidSight Program 

720-325-7078 

855-829-5950 (fax) 
holly@kidsightcolorado.org (email)            
www.kidsightcolorado.org (website) 

 A proud member of the Chatfield Lions Club 
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               Rocky Mountain Cyber News 

 

 



 

     Rocky Mtn Cyber News 
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District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        
            

The  deadline for submitting articles for this                           
newsletter is the  25th of the month.  

  

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com                            
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

  State website:  www.colions.org 

 

     

 

District Governor Jack Russalesi 

     Email: LionJack6C@gmail.com 

     Phone:  303-519-8100 

 
1st Vice District Governor Steve Kinsky 

       Email:  stevekinsky@gmail.com 

       Phone: 303-263-3901 

 

2nd Vice District Governor Rick Argotsinger 

        Email:  rla1977@comcast.net 
         Phone:  303-204-5289 

June 2       Wyoming State Convention (Colorado Lions are Invited) 
 
June 10     Denver Park Hill Bar-B-Que Rib Fundraiser 
 
June 30th - July 4            Lions Club International Convention 100 Year Celebration - Chicago, Illinois 
 

July 29th & 30th      Dragon Boat Festival  
 

September 21 - 23rd      USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum - Portland, Oregon 
 
October 14     Centennial Celebration Dinner - Lions Club of Denver  

"When a goal matters enough to a person, that person will find a way 
to accomplish what at first seemed impossible."  
 
                                      - Nido Qubein  


